
 

 

HAMPDEN PARKS & RECREATION 
Meeting Minutes January 10, 2017 

Town House 
   

Approved January 24, 2017 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:19pm  
 
Members Present: Terry Ford, Heath Joseph and Dave Turcotte 
Members Absent:  Dave Paradis and Eric Jacobson 
Also Present:    - none 
Bills: - signed 
Mail: - none 
 
Agenda Items: 
 
Minutes:  Heath motioned to approve the December 10th, 2016 minutes as written, Terry seconded,3-0 in 
favor 
 
Skate Park:  Several areas in town discussed for alternate placement.  AD to contact/research 
 
 
Basketball:  CYO season to date reviewed.   
Terry brought forward the fact that what was supposed to be the Suburban A team is not playing in the Red 
division which was the basis for combining with Wilbraham.  The team is now playing in the blue division 
which is where Hampden teams played prior.  Why weren’t we made aware of this change and is Heather 
aware?  More discussion next meeting. 
 
 
Baseball: John Gurski has resigned as coordinator.  Derrick Biermann has again agreed to be the 
coordinator. Suburban league will now offer two different options, Suburban/Recreation play and Tri-
Town/Competitive play for the 7-8-9th grade teams.   
AD to contact Elite baseball re field usage this year.   
  
Yoga:  Free class on January 11th. Only one registration has been received. Viability to be determined after 
free class.   
 
 
Brick Project: Still awaiting pricing 
 
Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 24, 2017 at 7:15pm 
 
 
Terry motioned to adjourn the meeting at 9:00 pm, Heath seconded.  All in favor 3-0 
 
 
 Respectfully Submitted, 
 Cindi Connors,  
Assistant Director 
 


